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CITY NOW ACCEPTING NOMINATIONS FOR 2009 PRESERVATION AWARDS

VALLEJO – May is National Preservation Month. Do you have a neighbor with a

special landscaping effort in their yard? Did someone on your block do a superlative

job painting their home” Is there a unique restoration effort in your area that you feel

should be recognized? Has someone made a special effort towards sustainability and

lowering their “carbon footprint” in their vintage home?

If so, the City of Vallejo’s Architectural Heritage and Landmark Commission is

now accepting nominations for its 2009 Preservation Awards in the following categories:

1. Restoration of house or business,
2. Outstanding landscaping or painting,
3. Sustainability, and
4. Outstanding preservation project of the year.

Awards will be presented at Vallejo City Council meeting in May, which is National

Preservation Month. Nomination forms will be printed in the Times Herald, on-line at the City

of Vallejo web site: http://www.ci.vallejo.ca.us.gov, and available at the Planning Division

counter, 555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo CA 94590. Applications are due April 10, 2009

at the Planning Division office.


